
 

 

Licensing Sub Committee Hearing Panel 
 

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday, 18 December 2018 
 
 
Present: Councillor Ludford (Chair)  
 
Councillors: Grimshaw and Stone 
 
LACHP/18/185. Urgent Business  
 
Application for a New Premises Licence for Wah Ji Wah, 37 King Street West, 
Manchester, M3 2PW 
 
The Committee noted that agreement had been reached between the Applicant and 
all parties who had made a representation, so treated the matter as a determination.  
 
Application for a New Premises Licence for BBQ Restaurant, 45-47 Faulkner 
Street, Manchester, M1 4EE 
 
The Committee noted that agreement had been reached between the Applicant and 
all parties who had made a representation, so treated the matter as a determination.  
 
Application for a New Premises Licence for Hunan Restaurant, First Floor And 
Second Floor, 19-21 George Street, Manchester, M1 4HE 
 
The Committee noted that agreement had been reached between the Applicant and 
all parties who had made a representation, so treated the matter as a determination.  
 

Application for a Temporary Event Notice x 2 for Eva, 27 Sackville Street, 

Manchester, M1 3LZ 
 
The Committee considered the written representations and the oral submissions 
made during the hearing from GMP and the Applicant.  
 
After listening to all the evidence the Committee were satisfied that the Applicant is a 
responsible operator and ‘Eva’ is a well ran premises. (This was agreed by GMP) 
The Committee were satisfied that the licensing objective of the prevention of crime 
and disorder will be up held by the Applicant. The Committee were told there had 
been a number of crime and disorder incidents over the last 3 months at the 
premises, however the full extent of these incidents were not provided to the 
Committee. GMP accepted that the incidents were low level and reported by the 
premises to the police. (The Committee consider this to be good practice and should 
be done by premises when incidents occur)  
 
The Committee welcomed the agreement by the Applicant to employ extra door staff 
during the later hours. Finally, the Committee, based on the evidence presented were 



 

not satisfied that the later hours required for the days applied for would cause further 
Crime and Disorder at this premises.  
 
The conditions which are currently on the premises licence will apply to these TEN’S. 
 
Decision 
 
To grant both applications subject to all conditions on the current premises licence.  
 
LACHP/18/186. Application for a New Premises Licence for Overdraught, 855 

Stockport Road, Manchester, M19 3PW  
 
The Committee noted that agreement had been reached between the Applicant and 
all parties who had made a representation, so treated the matter as a determination.  
 
LACHP/18/187. Application for a Premises Licence Variation for Whiskey 

Down, 18-22 Lloyd Street, Manchester, M2 5WA  
 
The Applicant requested an deferral due to other Licensing matters.  The Committee 
agreed that in the interests of fairness, a deferral was appropriate.  
 
Decision 
 
To defer the matter to 28 January 2019. 
 
LACHP/18/188. Application for a SEV Licence Transfer for Whiskey Down, 18-

22 Lloyd Street, Manchester, M2 5WA  
 
The Applicant requested an deferral due to other Licensing matters.  The Committee 
agreed that in the interests of fairness, a deferral was appropriate.  
 
Decision 
 
To defer the matter to 28 January 2019. 
 
 
 


